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NO: NT-094 PRODUCT: NT-DRT21 DeviceNet Interface
DATE: October 2015 TYPE: Discontinuation Notice

NT-DRT21 DeviceNet Interface for NT631/NT31 HMIs to be 
Discontinued; Replace with NS HMI and Ethernet Interface
Discontinuation date: August 2016

Sales of NT31C and NT631C have dropped as designers favor HMIs 
with updated graphics and Ethernet-based communications. The
direct link to DeviceNet slave units, NT-DRT21, became unnecessary 
with the introduction of NS-series HMIs.

There is no recommended replacement for this unit.  If the unit needs 
to be replaced it is recommended that the NT631C/NT31C be 
replaced with a NS-series HMI and either NT-Link or Ethernet 
communications to the controller.

Affected Parts
Product discontinuation Recommended replacement

NT-DRT21 NS-Series HMI and either NT-Link or Ethernet

Specifications and prices in this product news are as of the issue date and are subject to change without notice.
Only main changes in specifications are described in this document. Please be sure to read the relevant catalogs, 
datasheets, product specifications, instructions, and manuals for precautions and necessary information when using 
products.
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